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To the Committee Secretary, Economics and Governance Committee,
Parliament House

Dear Secretary, the proposed changes to and further extension of expiring provisions are
outrageous and must not be adopted.

This is gross invasion of privacy, and a dramatic overreach of Government should they
come in.

There is no COVID emergency in Australia certainly no grounds for your heavy-handed
approach and the proposed extension should not even be discussed let alone adopted!
Your continued use of fear based, and hysteria charged language only serves to instil fear
and anxiety to an already stressed community. These extra powers are just not needed.

Sincerely

Daniel Lowe
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